

Center for Service Opportunities Newsletter: Week of September 2nd, 2013.

"Every day thousands of unsung heroes bring caring and compassion to the lives of millions. Their names are never featured in the headlines, but our world would be a much darker place without them." Charles Devlin

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities

- Monday, September 2nd: Help Create Door Decorations at Peabody. 3:00pm Contact <u>OVS@manchester.edu</u> if interested
- Thursday, September 5th: Happy Hour at Peabody, 4:00-5:00pm. Games, puzzles, and great conversations. Contact <u>OVS@manchester.edu</u> if interested.
- Friday, September 6th: 2:30pm, Snacks and Games at Peabody. Contact <u>OVS@manchester.edu</u> if interested
- Every Friday: 1:30pm, "Blessings in a Backpack" at Manchester Elementary School. Help fill backpacks with food and treats for children. Contact OVS@manchester.edu if interested.

- Indiana Reading Corps Volunteers needed: Work with children who are reading below grade level and make reading fun! Contact OVS@manchester.edu
- After School Mentoring: Homework helpers, fun and games. Contact OVS@manchester.edu

WATCH FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS!

- Tuesday, September 10th: Community Dinner 4:15pm-6:30pm. Transportation provided. Help with serving and conversations! Contact OVS@manchester.edu if interested.
- Wednesday, September 11th A National Day of Service! Watch for details.
- Thursday, September 12th: Happy Hour at Peabody 4:00-5:00pm
- American Red Cross Blood Drive, September 20th

FORT WAYNE OPPORTUNITY:

Disaster Training

Event Date: Sat. 09/28/2013

- **FREE** disaster training course for volunteers who would like to serve in times of local emergency
- NIMS #100 (National Incident Management System) Class
- Dates: Saturday, September 28th
- **Time:** 8am 12pm
- Location: Volunteer Center, 3401 Lake Ave., Suite 4
- (Located on Lake Ave between Hobson & Coliseum
- To Register: Call 424-3505 or email info@volunteerfortwayne.org

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on campus. If you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by emailing krhippensteel@manchester.edu with a request to be removed from the list. Removals are effective for the current academic year. Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important event notices.